
 

 

Santa Fe County Board of County Commissioners 
Notice of Quorum 

Better Informed Public Officials Conference 
December 10-12, 2024 

 

Three or more County Commissioners may attend the New Mexico Association of Counties’ 
Better Informed Public Officials conference at the Albuquerque Marriott Pyramid North, 5151 
San Francisco Road NE, Albuquerque, NM. The conference will be held from Tuesday, 
December 10, 2024, through Thursday, December 12, 2024. 

The purpose of this event is NOT to formulate public policy, discuss public business, or take any 
action within the authority of the Board of County Commissioners. 

 


